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05 October 2016 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Cycling To and From School 
 

In order to help promote cycle safety, we are tightening up the procedures for children who 
wish to cycle to school. 
 
If your child (and you agree!) would like to cycle to school, please complete the form below.  
We will then keep a daily register of who is cycling to school so that we can ensure that 
everyone has permission. 
 
An important part of this is also that your child has a cycle helmet.  A recent study 
concluded that of the people who had attended hospital after a cycling accident over 75% 
prevented serious head injuries because they were wearing a helmet. 
 
Can you also please remind your child that we do not allow cycling in the playground.  The 
reason for this, simply, is that we have lots of toddlers, prams, buggies etc and we want to 
avoid a collision! 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Richard Culham 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 

‘One school, learning together’ 

mailto:office@birchfieldprimaryschool.co.uk


Cycling to School 
 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………….   Class: …………………. 
 

 

  I give permission for my child to cycle to and from school. 
 

I understand that whilst at school the school will not accept any liability for 
the bike (we also recommend that you provide a lock for the bike and keep 
the spare key at home!). 

 

I confirm that my child will wear a cycle helmet when riding their bike to and 
from school. 
 

 
Signed: …………………………………………………   Date: …………………… 
 
 
 
 


